Draft Poster Evaluation (Speakers: Dr. Anant Kukreti, Director for Engineering Outreach, UC CEAS; David Macmorine; and All RET Teachers; July 15, 2015, 9:00 am–12:00 am)
The session involved all of the teachers presenting their posters and having Dr. Kukreti help them with the refining process. Each of the twelve RET teachers presented and received feedback on their posters for about 10-15 minutes. 
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Figure 1: RET Teacher Presenting Poster
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Figure 2: Teachers Getting Feedback


Some of the common things that were commented on were: font size, not including Challenges, the amount of words, the engineering design process, pictures, and various other factors. Most of the teachers only had small things to change after getting the feedback. All teachers plan to use the advice they received to change their posters and present them again on Friday for the Bi-Weekly Presentations.
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